
From: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 10:53 AM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: FW: R street 

 
 

 

From: Andrew maples [mailto:maplesandrew@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 10:48 AM 

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

Cc: Matt Jarreau <MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com> 

Subject: R street 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

 

Good morning,  

I am in favor for demolishing the medical office building and constructing six new homes with 

roof top decks facing R st. 

 

Thanks, 
Andrew Maples 

 

  


